Town of New Marborough
Board of Health
July 10, 2018

The Board met at 7:00 PM with Scott McFarland, Agent, Larry Davis III, Chairman and Jack
Bellinger, Member present. Jordan Chretien, Member was absent due to illness.

Minutes of the previous meeting was deferred until the next meeting.

Present was Attorney Peter Vallianos inquiring on the precs done on the lot opposite 1359
Hartsville Mill River Rd. Scott will send him copies of what is in file.

Any septic designs were upgrades: Approved was 1015 Sisson Hill Rd. for Jed Cairo and
Victoria Lewis, and 1289 Canaan Southfield Rd. for Orenstein. A title 5 inspection for 301 Sisson Hill
Rd. for Dan Miller is being performed.

A complaint was recorder that septic lines were crossing the property at 1849 Canaan Southfield

Rd.

Jack Bellinger reported on the Alliance meeting to say the primary subject ws the previlance of
Lyme disease.

Pumping reports were reviewed.

Scott to inspect Camp Segowea; it is opening this week.

There being no further business before the Board, the meeting was adjourned at 8:00 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Pia G. Bellinger, Sec.



